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SOUTH ASIAN ASSISTANCY ( CONFERENCE ) JESUIT NEWS

In preparation for Conference Apostolic Planning, a three-day “Training of Trainers online 
workshop’ was conducted by Fr James Arjen Tete, Fr Joe Arun and Fr Shajumon from 8 to 
11 April 2021 attended by representatives from communities, works, and Secretariats. The 
training included prayers, spiritual conversations, and inputs on the Conference Apostolic 
preferences. Fr Stany, the POSA stressed on the need for a proper disposition to the enter 
into the discernment process. Those who were trained would animate the apostolic units 
and secretariats to work out their Apostolic Plan. 

Apostolic Plan: Training of Trainers


